
It is with great sadness that we have heard that Professor Nanne 
Weber has passed away at home last Friday 12 August, after a 
long illness. Nanne was a research scientist at KNMI in the Neth-
erlands for more than 25 years, and particularly specialised in 
climate modelling where she was recently awarded a chair at the 
University of Utrecht.  Nanne was one of the editors of the first 
special issue of Climate of the Past, and had become a regular 
editor of the journal, a duty she continued conscientiously until 
only weeks ago. The present and past editors in chief and edito-
rial board of Climate of the Past express their deep and sincere 
condolences to Nanne’s family and colleagues.
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